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Paragraph #110 Session #12 (2013)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recommends that the Statistical Commission and the
United Nations Statistics Division use the System of Environmental-Economic
Accounts in the development of a coherent and integrated set of indicators for
monitoring the situation and well-being of indigenous peoples and the
implementation of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous
Peoples.

Area of Work
Economic and Social Development



